St Ursula’s Church, Berne

Photography/Filming — Family consent form

We consent to St Ursula’s (the church) using photographs and/or
video recordings of us taken by the church or by persons or
organisations authorised on behalf of the church for the purposes
of internally and externally promoting the church. These images
can be used in any media (existing or later created or made
available) including print and digital media formats such as print
publications, brochures, websites, e-marketing, posters, banners,
advertising, film, social media, teaching and research purposes.

We understand that images on websites can be viewed throughout the world. Some
overseas countries may not provide the same level of protection to the rights of individuals
as in Switzerland.

We understand that some images or recordings may be kept permanently once they are
published and be kept as an archive of church life.

We agree that:

» Copyright in the image(s) and/or video recordings will be retained by the church; and
» The church shall have the right to edit, modify, crop, add to or subtract from the
photographs and/or video recordings at its entire discretion and without our approval.

We have read and understood the conditions above and consent to our images and / or
video recordings being used as described.

Print Names

Signatures

Date

All names who consent must be recorded on the form. Family members over the age of 16
should sign this form. Children are represented by their parents — their names must be
included on this form..

You have the right to request to see a copy of the information St Ursula’s holds about you
and to request corrections or deletion of the information that is no longer required. You can
ask the church to stop using your images at any time, in which case they will not be used in
future publications but may continue to appear in publications already in circulation.

Please note that St Ursula’s will not publish names with photos (except in exceptional
circumstances e.g. when we wanted to introduce Helen as our new chaplain). In addition, St
Ursula’s normally only uses group pictures — not individual ones.

If you have any questions please contact the church office (tel: 031 352 8567 email:
office@stursula.ch)

2022-11-04

Page 1 of 1



